





Hello and Welcome to your January PRE-OP BIRDS e-bulletin

RECRUITMENT

We have only recruited 2 participants during January, which means the new total is 44

This is a little lower than hoped but not unexpected given the time of year.

Therefore we would be grateful for your help and support to ensure we recruit as many participants as possible during February.

Please contact the trial team if you are having any issues with regard to screening, timings of visits, etc.

We will do anything we can to help.



REGULAR REMINDERS

• Could you please ensure your consent forms and eligibility checklists are faxed to the number below, as soon as possible after these forms have been completed:

0191 580 4787

• We would be grateful if MACRO could be updated in a timely fashion, as soon as possible after patient visits.

REQUEST: SCREENING LOGS IN FEBRUARY

We have a DMC/TSC teleconference on 1st March and need to present data at that meeting.

Therefore, for February only, would you please email your screening logs to NCTU on 16th February 2018 which should include any screening activity up to and including Thursday 15th February.

THANK YOU for all your help Best Wishes from your Pre-Op Birds Study team

Please don't hesitate to contact us if you have any queries

TRIAL MANAGEMENT CONTACT DETAILS: Nicola Goudie Trial Manager Nicola.goudie@ncl.ac.uk Stephanie Currer Trial Administrator Stephanie.currer@ncl.ac.uk Ellen Lynch Research Associate Ellen.lynch@ncl.ac.uk